
BEN OLIVER - horse - outfit stolen

Source: Crawfordsville Daily Journal 9 March 1888

A horse and buggy was stolen night before last from Ben Oliver, residing near the eastern 
portion of the city. No track of the thief was left. Telegrams have been sent to the various cities 
about us asking the police to keep their eyes open. The outfit did not belong to Joseph Grubb, as 
announced in the Lafayette Courier. Grubb did the telegraph work for Oliver is the way his name 
came to be mixed in it.
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